
 

 

 

 

UPDATE REGARDING SERVICE ALERT 06/10/2022 

 

This service alert applies to Andair fuel pump models PX375-TC#7 & PX375-TC-28v#7. 

Andair now has a solution so ethanol-blends are no longer an issue and ethanol-based fuel can now 

be used with our pump models. This coincides with some changes in product design and 

manufacturing processes which were implemented to greatly increase durability, performance, 

reliability and to incorporate changes needed for ethanol-based fuels, as per service alert (October 

2022). Therefore, the revision number has now changed and PX375-TC#8 and PX375-TC-28v#8 will 

be distributed as of December 2022.  

 

We are also in the process of retrofitting new components or modifying existing components that 

incorporate the necessary changes needed for ethanol blends and encourage customers who are 

concerned they may be affected to contact Andair for guidance on this matter. 

We apologise for any concern or inconvenience this may cause. Thank you for your continued 

custom and support! 

 

Andair Team. 

 


